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From The President & Vice-President
President " . .
Buddy Whaley Meeting attendees from our October 19, 2001 meeting were:
2275937

Vice-President
Dotty Whaley
227-5937

Secretary
Peg Hansen
586-9488

Treasurer
Vickie Lewis
584-1437

Newsletter
Editor
Evelyn Turner
584-3451

Shagging
Friday nights
Masters Lounge
9pm- 1am

Business
Meeting
Every Third
Friday 8 pm
unless noted
otherwise

Nita Wilson Stephen Stearns Gerry Holland Bob Maccia
David Satterfield Judy Satterfield Sheila Bishop Colon Bradsher
Al Fogleman Cookie Fogleman Buddy Whaley Dotty Whaley
Jonnie Ellington Evelyn Turner Vickie Lewis Ellen Dodson

Mary Ann Lynch Jimmy Lynch Ron Wilkerson Steve McHone
Pam McHone Roy Childress Peggy Childress Bonnie Parker
Tripp Turner Crystal Turner Sharon Gilmore Judy Smith
Larry Jordan

Because Dotty and 1 missed the last two meetings, we had a lot to discuss, but you all
persevered! WE THANK YOU ALL FOR COMING AND PARTICIPATING.

I think we had a record turnout at the Festival of the Oaks also. 1 counted somewhere around
30 of us. 1t was still hot, but at least there were enough of us this year, we didn’t all have to
dance to every song. Gerry Holland did a lot of talking for us also. Thanks Gerry. That took up
some time too. He eventually got a few couples from the audience to come up and dance.
Thanks again people for doing me proud!!

Rick Turner won the Christmas party DJ nomination. If you read the minutes of the meeting, it
sounds like Dotty has just a couple more things to check on before we confirm our agreement
with the Best Western. We’ll keep you posted.

Looks like we did it again for Special Olympics. Not as much as we have done, but with the
terrorist attacks and world events, 1 think that us raising $7,000 to $8,000 in a one day event
really tells you something about our club and its members. I'm so proud of us! Thank you

guys.

We held nominations for 2002 Officers. Election will be held at the next meeting (11/16/01).
See you there.

Thanks for your support,
Buddy and Dotty Whaley

WELCOME

The election of officers for 2002 will be held

NEW lv‘EMBERS at the November business meeting on
Jriday, Nov. 16th. It is the responsibility

p . b ! t e o . .
6 erri Swain of each member to participate in this

important event. Please show support of
your shag club by attending the meeting and
casting your vote.

Lisa Jarrell
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Nov. 9
Nov. 16

Ken Hepler
Michael Allison
Barbara Hill

Bill Tingen

Rick Turner
Keith Andrews
Bill Albright
Susan Hawrrell
Jo Ann Mangum
Carol Oakley
Sheila Walker
Linda Maccia
Eva Bennett
Don Boone
Richard Wilborn
Mike Hayeos

Happy Birthday

Rick Turner
Mike Tewell

Business Meeting / Birthday Night

Nov. 23
Nov. 30
Dec. 7
Dec. 8

Rick / Buddy

Rick / Buddy

Gerry Holland
Rick Turner

Christmas Party / Induction of officers

Dec. 14

Rommie Tyndall

) Business Meetin

»

? K

I\ For more information or directions, call Sandra Strader at 804-836-4881.

g
) & Birthday Night

Friday, November 16, 2001
. 8:00 p.m.
g Election of officers for 2002

%.g Maosters Lounge
Y OJ - Mike Tewell
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$7 Congratulations fo WPCIM 920 AM for
) being nominated for a Cammy Hward again
this year and to Charlie Brown for being

R

nominated for DI of the Year. We send

NG

them our best wishies and hope that they

-

both come home with awards from the
[lovember 1ith festivities.
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fArey Shag Club Party

hosted by

Danville Shag Club
Danville, VA

SATURDAY, NOYEMBER 10, 200]
8:00 P.M. - 12:00 A.M.

Location: Pepsi Building on Craighead Street

BYOB Admission D)
Set-ups Provided $5.00 Bohhy Snyder

Delicious Hors d’oeuvres /_H




Benefit Golf Tournament - October 13, 2001

All week long before the Benefit Golf Tournament for Alamance County Special Olympics, the weather forecast was for
rain everyday and into Saturday also. Well, the heavens cleared for us and we had an absolutely beautiful day. We had a
great turnout of golfers, 27 teams, which was really good considering all the things going on now, and a crew of
volunteers ready to work. The Special Olympic athletes were with us again this year and were such an inspiration to us
all. Thank you to those golfers who let the athletes take a swing at the ball. The athletes loved it and it just made their
day to know that someone had shown attention to them.

At the end of the tournament, all the awards were given out. For closest to the pin and longest drive, the winners were
John Baxter, Sylvia Taliaferro, Eddie Rudder, Sherry Stanley, Patrick Barrett, Stephanie Green, Steve Hicks, Mike Estes,
and Debbie Cathey. The winners in the flights were:

First Flight

1st Place - Sherry Stanley, Steve McHone, Lynn Hooper, and Bo Newman
2nd Place - Ed Carroll, Tim Apple, Kirk Loy, and Kevin Kirkpatrick

3rd Place - Shine Oliver, Steve Hicks, Craig Cathey, and Sammy Horne

Second Flight

1st Place - Doyle Minton, Steve Lassiter, Keith Ray, and John Baxter
2nd Place - Dave Jaekels, Don Callahan, Ben Shipley, and Alex Shipley
3rd Place - Bobby Snyder, Jackie Perdue, John Wise, and Tommy Amburn

Third Flight

st Place - Neal Whaley, Buddy Whaley, Jesse Justice, and Coy Justice
2nd Place - Dennis Jones, Teresa Globe, Brick Davis, and Gary Rich
3rd Place - Stephanie Green, Johnny Dodson, Becky Brickhouse, and Keith Allred

We're really proud to say that eight of the nine winning teams donated their money back to the Special Olympics. We had
some really nice prizes donated to be used for raffle items. They were a grill, an afghan and pillow, a country ham, and 2
golf club. | can't remember who won the raffle prizes, but they were delighted that they bought a ticket. The 50/50
winner took home $209.

Again this year, we had a delicious BBQ lunch served to us by Sherry Stanley from Bogey's Sportsbar, and we thank her
for her continued support. And yes, all those great home-made desserts were there, but only for a short while, as we saw
some folks getting four different servings. That's a compliment to those who spent time in the kitchen preparing them!

There are many of our members who are responsible for the success of this annual golf tournament. Some that you see at
the course working, but also-zame who are behind the scenes, getting sponsors, typing and mailing out letters and flyers
and other various duties. If | try to name them all, | will surely leave someone out, but needless to say, we appreciate all
the members who volunteer to take time out of their busy schedules to help with such a worthy benefit. Special thanks to
our golf coordinator, Steve McHone, and benefit coordinator, Al Fogleman for all their time. Our last report from
Lamonte Stokes, Coordinator for the Special Olympics, was a figure of about $7500 raised! That is absolutely terrific
and | know the funds will be used for many worthwhile things for the athletes. Again, thanks to all of you. ET



Pool Party Report .....

We would like to thank Jim and Kim and
Master’s for the pool party held on Sunday
afternoon, October 7th. The weather
turned out to be nice and sunny and was
really pleasant. Jim brought out hors

I you would like to submit an
arlicte for the newsletter, please get it
lo me as soon as possible.  The
deadline for the December issue s
November 23rd. Thamks, £

d'oeuvres for us and kept the beer on ice

and the drinks cold. Even though we only

had about 30 people there, those who were '
there had a good time listening to some good
music and doing a little bit of shagging. Jim :
said he would like schedule another one for

us, perhaps in the late spring. Thanks again  DePartment. Keep up the good

To Master's for the great hospitality.

: Congratulations fo ....

: work, we’re proud of you.

Barllngteon Shayg Clak
Christmas Party

Saturday, December 8th
8:00 p.m. - 1:00 a.m.

Shade’s Lounge
Best Western Inn

DI - Riek Turner

Admission - S5.00

50/50 Drawing
Caoh Bar

Hors d’oeuvres will be provided by the club.
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being

: Robert  Wilborn  on :
: promoted to Corporal in the :
: Alamance  Country  Sheriff's :
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Minutes of October Business Meeting
October 19, 2001
Submitted by Dotty Whaley for Peg Hansen

. Buddy apologized for he and Dotty missing the last two meetings and
thanked all for cards and plants.

2. Treasurer's Report $1,731.39 (includes $769.00 DJ Fund).
3. Secretary was absent - no membership report was given. Buddy n n
informed members we have Mid-Winter cards available once you pay your EEEMBE

2002 dues. Bln'.'.. nnvs

4. Buddy asked all in attendance to dance at Elon's Festival Of The Oaks
the next day.

4 Terry Gardner
5. Christmas Party - our original agreement was with Laura Walker at the 5 C“"‘f" Pettigrew
Best Western. We were to pay $300 for the room, $15/hour for the 7 Marilyn Cahoon

bartender, $15/hour for security, whatever our DJ charged, cash bar, we 8 John Thomao
bring cold foods, we collect at the doors. 12 Beth Canada
16 Judy Satterfiele
Since then, the Best Western has leased the lounge. Our agreement now 16 Gaill Bupnetbe
is: no charge for the room, no charge for the bartender, no charge for 16 Duke Underwood
security, we pick DJ, they pay, we are not allowed to bring food, have to 30 Jeanne Dinsmore
buy from them, still a cash bar. They will still be open to the public, they 3
; ; i \ , 1 Gerry Holland
Wil charge and keep door income. Dotty is to speak with their sales agent iy JoAnn Eckheapelt
again and verify: admission is $5.00/person, lounge keeps proceeds, $200 ;6 - Foal
limit on food, and if we have to share with the public. - ony rogleman
27 Cryostal Turnewr

Rick Turner won the DJ vote for the Christmas party.

(Editor's note: Some of the conditions have changed since the minutes were
submitted. They are: the shag club will keep the door money, the cost of
DJ will be split between club and lounge, and amount limit on food has increased. See flyer in newsletter for additional details of party.)

7. Steve reported Lamonte Stokes said it looks like we might have raised $7,000 to $8,000 on the Special Olympics Golf Tournament.
We thanked Steve and gave him a round of applause. -

8. Buddy berated our members again for bringing their friends, relatives, neighbors, and significant others, whom are NOT members of
OUR CLUB to partake in OUR FREE POUR!!! He and Dotty donated $300 towards the cost of the free pour which went slightly over the
budgeted amount.

9. Eno Beach Shag Club donated $100 to our DJ Fund for our rescue attempt back in August when their bus broke down at the Elon
College exit. Buddy and Dotty personally thanked them at the Meet The Area Shag Club meeting.

10. Entire attendance thanked Jim Holder, our bar manager, for the pool party on October 7th.
11, Evelyn reported the SOS events raised approximately $45,000 for the World Trade Center disaster.
12. Our Halloween Party is next Friday night, Oct. 26th. Sherry Tyndall from Eno Beach announced theirs is Saturday night, Oct. 19th.

13. Nomination ballots were passed out, completed, and turned in to Bob Maccia. Bob will contact nominees and prepare ballots for
November's meeting.

14. Next meeting is Friday, November 16, 2001,



of Burlington, NC

(Exit 43, 1-85: Old Waccamaw Building)

presents:

WED. NITE LIVE

Each Wednesday nite 7:00 - 11:00

Featuring Top Beach
& Variety Groups
Including:

THE HOLIDAY BAND
& THE COASTLINE BAND

Sponsored by WPCM: 0fdies 920
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Special Thoughts For Same Of Our Membexs

John Thomas had gall bladder surgery in early
October. We hope his recovery has been a quick one.

Ben Wilson has Hepatitis C and is now being treated
with interferon and another drug. He still comes to
Master’s on those nights when he is feeling well. We
wish him well.

Steve McHone’s father passed away a few weeks ago.
We extend our sympathies to Steve and his family.

Shine Oliver had a heart attack several weeks ago and

had surgery. He is doing well and we wish him the
best.

Ron Fogleman’s mother passed away recently. Our
sincere condolences go out to Ron.

Jimmy Bare’s father passed away on Sunday,
November 4th. Our condolences go out to Jimmy.

Carol Oakley had gall bladder surgery recently. We
send get well wishes to her for a speedy recovery.

Gail Jordan is scheduled for foot surgery on
Thursday, November 8th. We hope she is out
and about real soon.

Linda Maccia is scheduled for back surgery on
November 28th. She had a nerve block last
week to help alleviate some of the pain until
she can have the surgery. We wish her well.

www.shagdance.com
www.shaginfo.com

Judy’s Delights
Beautiful Jewelry @ Very Affordable Prices
(336) 570-1721

hunt602@mymailstation.com
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Annual Dues: $15 per persen
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Nov 10 Danville Shag Club "Area Party", details in newsletter.

Nov 16 Burlington Shag Club Monthly Business Meeting 8 pm & Birthday Night, Masters's Bar & Grill.

Election of Officers for 2002.

Nov 17 Turkey Blast, hosted by Winston Salem Shag Club, for more info, call 336-775-0242.

Dec 8 Burlington Shag Club Christmas Party, see flyer inside. Installation of officers for 2002.
Jan ? BSC Monthly Business Meeting 8 pm & Birthday Night, Master's Bar & Grill

Yan 18-20 Mid-Winter, North Myrtle Beach

TS e TRl e Dike e TS e TR it e Tike e

Are you tived? Did you have a bad day? Did the week not go well> Well, there is a
remedy to those problems .... Get out and go shagging!!! What better way to unwind from
a long week! You can socialize and laugh with your friends, have a few drinks, forget your
troubles for a while, and get in some great dancing all in one night. It all happens every
Friday night at Master’s Lounge beginning at 9:00 p.m. It's the perfect solution. Try it,
you'll definitely like it!!!

Burlington Shag Club

P.0.Box 1174 . " Iy ) .
Burlington, NC 27216-1174 gﬂ jﬁ i @ : @ -;A i @
7 v v

Address Correction Requested

“November 2001

Whaley, Buddy & Dotty
4615 Quarter Creek Lane
Liberty, NC 27298
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